
In an effort to keep everyone up-to-date on things being impacted by the COVID-19 
guidelines, we wanted to provide a second News to Use this week: 

Pool Opening Date is Unknown at This Time 
We have been contacted by the LFUCG Health Department with the following information: 
- Pool Operator Licensing School has been cancelled for the month of April.  I was scheduled 
to attend April 23.  Additional class dates in May and June are still on the Health Dept. 
calendar but there is no current  information on whether or not they will be offered.  We are 
required to attend and they will contact me with valid dates, hopefully in May, once they are 
available. 
- Currently, all commercial pools are shut down - indoor or outdoor.  There is no information 
on when this will change.  We will keep you informed as information becomes available.  
Due to the Coronavirous situation, please be aware that our pool opening may be delayed 
this year. 
On a positive note, the new chairs are on order and the pool deck re-surfacing project is still 
scheduled for this month.  

Remember - No Recycling at LSV Until Further Notice.   
But you can still recycle specific paper products in the Yellow container over by the small 
city park across from the apartments on Manor Dr.  Please don't put regular trash in the 
LSV blue bins.  Put everything in the dumpsters. 

April HOA Invoices Due 
This is a reminder that monthly invoices are due on the 1st of each month.  A late fee is 
applied if payment not received by the 15th.  If you would like information on our monthly 
auto-withdrawl option, please contact the office. 

Spring Insurance Invoices Out Next Friday 
Spring insurance invoices will go out on April 17th with Net 30 day terms.   

Thank you and have a good, safe and healthy weekend.  We are flattening that curve 
together!   #TeamKentucky   

Ann Michel 
Property Manager 
Lakeshore Village Homeowner Association 
859-317-8303 
www.lakeshorevillage.org 
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